
Subject: Request Permission to place 40-yard roll off bin in trolley parking yard
From: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
Date: 12/04/2017 03:33 PM
To: "Bezmalinovich, Augie" <ABezmalinovich@portla.org>, "Cham, Michael"
<MCham@portla.org>, "Galvin,Michael" <mgalvin@portla.org>, "Dorfman,
Vivien" <VDorfman@portla.org>
CC: Jonathan Williams <jwilliams@labattleship.com>, "Casey J. Warren"
<warrencoolbreeze@yahoo.com>

Augie/Michael/Michael,

We are finding it increasingly necessary to have a dumpster nearby as the
volume of bulky items we collect has been increasing.

The City of Los Angeles (CD 15)  has graciously offered to pay for the roll off bin
and I wanted to ask if we could place it in the parking area where we currently
park the trolleys.  The bin would be located outside the locked in area.

Thank you for your consideration.

Kind regards, 

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com
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